
 

 

Press Release 

 

Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board Annual Report 2021-2022 

 

The Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board (the Board) today (Thursday) published its Annual 

Report for 2021-2022.  The Report highlights the key achievements of the Board in 2021-

2022, which includes launching a series of publicity initiatives to commemorate the 15th 

Anniversary of the launch of the Deposit Protection Scheme (the Scheme).  The Report also 

reviews the operations of the Scheme during the year and outlines the Board’s plan for 2022-

2023.  Despite the challenging environment brought about by the Covid-19 pandemic, the 

Board has strived to maintain a high level of public awareness of, and confidence in, the Scheme.  

Moreover, the Board has also launched the electronic payment channels which would further 

expedite the compensation process in the event of a payout. 

 

The Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board’s Annual Report 2021-2022 is available on the 

Board’s website (www.dps.org.hk). 

 

 

For press enquiries, please contact:  

Ivy Yong, Senior Manager (Scheme Development & Communications), at 2878-8495 or 

Teresa Lai, Manager (Communications), at 2878-1196 

Email: dps_enquiry@dps.org.hk 
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